Working Together to Make a Difference

## **City of Guyton**



Pre-Application CDBG Public Review April 6, 2021 – 6:30 p.m.

## **MINUTES OF PUBLIC REVIEW**

Call to Order - On April 6, 2021, the City of Guyton held a Pre-Application CDBG Public Review, located at the C.D. Dean, Jr, Public Safety Complex, City of Guyton Gymnasium, 505 Magnolia Street in Guyton. Mayor Russ Deen and Council Member Hursula Pelote were present at this public review. This Review was scheduled to begin at approximately 6:30 p.m. *Other Staff Present* – Interim City Manager Mike Eskew and Acting City Clerk Jenna Tidwell. *Guest Present* – No guest was present.

With no guest present this public review closed at approximately 6:35 p.m.

Russ Deen, Mayor

Jenna Tidwell, Interim City Clerk

